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On June 14, 2013, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco helped cut the ribbon on a new
senior affordable housing facility, located on Heman Street in East Syracuse.  The
Heman Street Senior Apartments are located in the former Heman Street School in
East Syracuse.  Thirty tenants have already moved in.


